
 

 

 

29th September 2023 

This week at Next Steps we have been very busy!  

 

On Monday we welcomed 

Michelle back for our weekly 

Physical Mindfulness sessions. 

This is a focussed session where 

children are taught movements, 

stretches and breathing 

techniques as well as the 

opportunity to explore new toys 

and sensory items to promote 

well being.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The sessions help to teach our Christian Value of the term 

through stories and songs. These sessions will run on a 

Monday afternoon during term time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Daisy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For always helping 

her friends. 
 

Well done! 



 

 

 

We have also been to the woodland and zone 5 for 

forest school activities this week. The children have been 

exploring their environment and learning about safety in 

the woods.  

 

 

 

 

We had a lovely time throwing leaves into the air and 

the highlight for many of the children were the muddy 

puddles left by the recent rain!  

 

 

 

 

Please can you provide your children with named wellies 

and waterproofs if you haven't already done so.  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 

Nursery Closure Dates 
 

Please note the following dates when the nursery will be closed: 

 

Christmas:  Monday 25th December  - Wednesday 3rd January inclusive.   

Nursery will re-open on Thursday 4th January 

 

Easter:  Friday 29th March - Monday 8th April inclusive.  

Nursery will re-open on Tuesday 9th April. 

 

Monday 6th May: Bank Holiday 

 

Monday 27th May: Bank Holiday 

 

Summer Closure: 5th August - 16th August inclusive.   

Nursery will re-open on Monday 19th August. 

 

26th August: Bank Holiday 

We made playdough and then enjoyed listening to music and waking 

up our bodies with some dough gym!  

 

Your children may have come home and said that we have made 

Christmas cards this week. This may seem a little early, however the PTA 

send them of to print so that families can order packs of cards created 

by them to hand out in time for Christmas. We will keep you posted on 

when we receive these back. The orders placed raise money for the 

school and nursery. 

 

The children have really enjoyed sharing family pictures with their 

friends on the interactive white board. It has been a lovely way to 

encourage conversation between the children. They have all enjoyed 

seeing their own faces on the screen. Please continue to upload these 

photos and also anything you would like to share with us such as 

holidays/days out or achievements. If you need help to do this, please 

ask a member of staff. 



 

 


